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03rd May 2024 

 

Walk Safely to School Day  
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

National Walk Safely to School Day is an annual event when 
students are encouraged to walk safely to school. This event aims to raise awareness 
about road safety, health, public transport and the environment. 
 
 

On Friday 10th May, students are encouraged to walk to school with an adult. 
 

Healthy breakfast snacks will be available in Area A from 8:30am.  
 

Remember to always:  
 
 

STOP! one step back from the kerb. 
 

LOOK! continuously look both ways. 
 

LISTEN! for the sounds of approaching traffic. 
 

THINK! whether it is safe to cross. 
  

For more information, visit www.walk.com.au  

 

 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Semawy 
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